
OCTOBER 23, 2011 
THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

 
 Dear Fellow Parishioners and Brother Knights, The monthly business 

meeting will be held November 2, at 7pm in Columbus Hall.  On October 

28 we will be sponsoring the Nevada Parade.  A color guard will lead the 

parade and help is needed for lining up.  If you are interested, please call 

Jim or Rose Conner at 783-7991.  On October 29 the Knights and Ladies 

Auxiliary will be holding a pumpkin carving, movie night, and other fun 

stuff during the evening in Mater Dei Hall.  Come join us. We will be 

starting at 6 p.m.   God Bless, Jim Conner, FS 

Ladies Auxiliary 
Hope everyone is enjoying this fine Fall weather.  The Knights of 

Columbus Ladies Auxiliary will have it's regular meeting on October 25, in 

Thomas Hall, beginning at 7 p.m.  If you are a wife or single daughter (18 

or older) and would like more information, please come join us for a 

meeting.  Your Sister in Christ~Rose Conner 
IT’S COMING, IT’S COMING 
(Are You Prepared?) 
The Women of St. Joseph craft workshops for the Bazaar will be 
held on October 28 and November 4 at 8:30am until 10:30am.  
Their Bazaar this year will be held on Saturday, November 12. 
They will have set-up on Friday, November 11, beginning at 
9:00am. Lots of help to set up is needed. Everyone is welcome to 
help. For more information, please call Alma Gingerich at 753-
5142. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Your prayers are needed for the recovery of the following people.  

 

Olimpia Zataray     Ruth Leniz              Sam Glandon         Cliff Ferry              

Beth Aicher            Helen Anthony       John Urdaneta        Earlene Larsen        

Ilene Gonzales        Vaughn Mueller       Palmira Reyes        Mike Santina          

Luz Herrera             Tristan Killoy           Milad Zayat           Rose Badra             

Mary Damele            Steve Feasel            Ann Chester           Marilyn Simmons   

Rito Cabrales           John Naungayan      Savina Valtierra      Nestor Vigil           

Ted Wilton             Rick Wilton             James Lesar            Neil Worthington   

Jim Hari                  Darlene Salicchi       Paula Otto              Aaron Sand             

Richard Schwalm     Janet Petersen           Debra Robinson   

Please let the parish office know of your loved one’s recovery, so that his/her 

name may be removed from the list. 

 

MANY  THANKS  TO  OUR  ADVERTISERS. We especially thank       GOT 

YA COVERED and DOS AMIGOS.. Please patronize these and all of our 

bulletin advertisers. 

 

  

BAPTISM CLASSES - Spanish Class - Class will be October 29 at 6:00pm 

in Columbus Hall. 

 

Breaking Open the Word - There will be no class on October 25. Class will 

resume November 1. 

 

The Sack Lunch Book Club will meet October 27 in Thomas Hall at 12:00 

noon.  They will be discussing The Alchemist  by Paulo Coelho.  The book 

club will be reading 7 Secrets of the Eucharist in November.  The book is here.  

Please plan to attend. 

 

Top Music Countdown: The October issue of Top Music Countdown is 

available online. You can read reviews of 25 of the latest songs (including links 

to song lyrics and videos.) Simply go to www.cornerstonemedia.org , click the 

top music countdown subscribers’ link at the top of the page and enter 

username TMC1618 and password: stjoe1618     

 

Protecting God’s Children 

   2 Workshops available 

  Winnemucca - October 28 at 10:00am also presented in Spanish 

 Elko - November 5 at 9:00am in Thomas Hall 

For further details on either workshop, please call Cathy Higginbotham  

at 738-8770.      

Teacher Meeting 
There will be a meeting for all teachers in grades 2-8 on Tuesday, November 1, 

from 5:30 - 6:00pm in Mater Dei Hall. Important information concerning the 

changes in the Mass starting on the First Sunday of Advent will be discussed at 

this time. Please contact the Religious Education office as soon as possible if 

you are unable to attend. 

       

Mission Sunday 
2nd Collection - October 22-23 

PLEASE BE GENEROUS 

 

 

 

 

 

WSJ Mailing 
The mailing for the Bazaar will 

go out this week. The Women of  

St. Joseph will be preparing the mailing 

on Wednesday, October 26 in Mater Dei Hall. 

Anyone wishing to help with this task is welcome. All 

hands greatly appreciated! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Liturgies for the week of 

October 24 
Mon.   Oct. 24  - 12:10pm   + Stanley Griswals                            - Lou Arano 
Mon.   Oct. 24  -   2:00pm (Manor) COMMUNION SERVICE 

Tues.   Oct. 25  -    NO LITURGY 

Wed.   Oct. 26  - 12:10pm  + Jack & Madeleine DeFevre             - Ron & Lillian 
Thurs .Oct. 27  - NO LITURGY 

Fri.      Oct. 28 - NO LITURGY 

Sat.     Oct. 29  -   5:00pm   + Fredrick Martinez, Jr.                      - His Parents 
Sun.    Oct. 30  -   8:00am    FOR THE PARISH 

Sun.    Oct. 30 -  10:00am  + Bob Wright                                     - Betty & Family 

Sun. (Spanish)  - 12:00pm  + Maria Rosales                                 - Her Family 

Sun. (Spr.Ck.)  -   4:00pm   Communion Service 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF October 24 
Mon.   Rom 8:12-17      Ps 68:2,4,6-7,20-21      Lk 13:10-17 

Tue.  Rom 8:18-25      Ps 126:1-6      Lk 13:18-21 

Wed. Rom 8:26-30      Ps 13:4-6     Lk 13:22-30 

Thur. Rom 8:31b-39      Ps 109:21-22,26-27,30-31      Lk 13:31-35 

Fri. Eph 2:19-22       Ps 19:2-5      Lk 6:12-16 

Sat.   Rom 11:1-2a,11-12,25-29   Ps 94:12-13a,14-15,17-18    Lk 

14:1,7-11 

Sun. Mal 1:14b-2:2b,8-10    Ps 131:1-3    1 Thes 2:7b-0,13    Mt 23:1-

12 

http://www.cornerstonemedia.org/


P.O. = Parish Office        M.D. = Mater Dei Hall       T.H. = Thomas Hall       Y.R. = Youth Room (basement of M.D.)         C.H. = Columbus Hall (basement of rectory) 

Mon.  Oct.24 

12:10pm -  

LITURGY 
 

2:00pm (Manor) - 

Communion 

Service 
 

2:45pm - Youth 

Rosary in Y.R. 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm -  

CCD Classes  

 

6:00pm - 8:00pm - 

Spanish 

Confirmation Class 

in T.H. 
 

Tue.  Oct. 25 

9:30am - Holy 

Family Mother’s 

Group in C.H. 

 

10:30am - NO 

“Breaking Open 

the Word” - T.H. 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm 

-  CCD Classes 

 

6:00pm - 

T.O.P.S. in Y.R. 

 

6:30pm - 

R.C.I.A. in C.H. 

 

7:00pm - 6th - 7th 

- 8th grades 

classes 
 

Wed.  Oct. 26 

9:00am - WSJ 

mailing in M.D. 

 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

1:00 - 8:00pm - 

EUCHARISTIC 

ADORATION 

 

4:30pm - 5:54pm -  

CCD Classes.. 
 

Thur.  Oct. 27 

9:30am - 

W.I.N.G.S. in T.H. 

 

12:00pm - Sack 

Lunch Book Club 

in M.D. 

 

4:30pm - CCD 

Sacramental Prep. 

Classes begin 

 

6:00pm - Legion 

of Mary in Church 

 

6:00pm - Spanish 

Choir in Church 

 

6:30pm - 8:00pm - 

Teen Night in 

M.D. 
 

Fri.  Oct. 28 

 OFFICE 

CLOSED 
 

 

 

8:30am -Bazaar 

Workshop in Y.R. 

 

11:00am- AA in 

C.H. 

 

12:10pm - NO 

LITURGY 
 

 

6:00pm - G.A. in 

C.H. (934-7297) 

 

7:00pm - Spanish 

Prayer Group in 

Church 
 

Sat.  Oct. 29 

4:00pm - 

CONFESSIONS 

 

5:00pm - 

LITURGY 
 

5:00pm - 9:00pm - 

Kof C Pumpkin 

Carving and 

Movie Night in 

M.D. 

 

6:00pm - Spanish 

Baptism Class in 

C.H. 

 

6:30pm - Spanish 

Choir in Church 

 

6:00pm - 7:30pm - 

Sp. Why Catholic 

in C.H. 
 

Sun. Oct. 23 

8:00am - 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

10:00am - 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

11:00am - 1:15pm 

- Confirmation 

Class in Y.R. 

 

12:00am - MISA 

EN ESPANOL 

 

1:00pm - 2:30pm - 

Sp. Why Catholic 

in C.H. 
 

3:30pm - Spanish 

Prayer Group in 

C.H. 

 

4:00pm - Spring 

Creek Liturgy 
 

 
 
 

Dear Members of St. Joseph's Parish Community: 

   You may recall the official visit we received, almost a year ago, from 

Catholic Extension. This is the national Catholic organization that funds 

projects in areas of the United States that are considered to be "mission 

territory." The diocese of Reno falls under that category. Their last project 

completed in our diocese was the part funding of the new church that has 

been constructed in Fernley - St. Robert's.  

   We presented to Catholic Extension a wish list for our parish, including 

our new chapel in Spring Creek, and an outline of what will be needed in 

the future to support the pastoral life of this parish. Recently, Mike Quilici, 

the director of development for our diocese of Reno, informed me that 

Catholic Extension will support our parish with a grant. 

   Their plan involves matching funds with our own fund-raising. If within 

the parish we are able to pledge in fund-raising $150,000, they will add 

$75,000, bringing it to a total of $225,000. We have to formally organize 

the pledge campaign before the end of this current year, as the funding will 

be included in their 2011 budget. 

   We are extremely grateful to Catholic Extension for their generosity, 

given the many demands on their resources. In the past six years Catholic 

Extension has provided more than $100 million to support Catholic 

communities across the United States. 

   How can you support our goal of raising $150,000 in order to receive an 

additional $75,000 from Catholic Extension? If, for example, you decide 

you can pledge $100, Catholic Extension will add $50 to your pledge. 

   One great advantage is that we do not have to have all the pledge money 

in our account before the end of the year. After you make your pledge, you 

may if you wish make payments over 10 months. For example, if you 

pledge $100, you may make ten payments of $10 over ten months. To 

make it easier to submit your pledge, your new Offering Envelope booklet 

will have a special envelope each month, titled "St. Joseph's Building & 

Development Fund." You may use this envelope to make your pledge 

payments. You may also make your payments online on the Parish website.  

   Part of the work of your Pastoral Council will be to identify priority 

projects for the parish in the future. I know that one priority that needs to 

be addressed is the restrooms in the church. As you well know, they are not 

adequate and hardly accessible to people with a disability. 

   We have designated the First Sunday of Advent, November 26/27, as 

Pledge Sunday. I would ask you to prayerfully consider supporting this 

fund-raising so that we are ready to continue to grow as a parish. Again, 

we do need to reach the goal of $150,000 in order to get the top up of 

$75,000 from Catholic Extension. We have approximately 1,500 families 

registered in our St. Joseph's Parish. I am confident that we will reach our 

goal. God bless, Father Dan 

 

THANK YOU 

  A big thank you to the community, for without your support and 

participation, Our Lady of the Rubies of St. Joseph’s Parish would not 

have become a reality. A special thank you to the Knights of Columbus 

and Ladies Auxiliary and the Women of St. Joseph for helping to make the 

blessing by Bishop Calvo and the barbeque a great time for all. Thank you, 

Deacon Cecil and Alma 

     

 ARE YOU GETTING MARRIED IN 2012? 
  Our next Marriage Preparation program for couples wishing to get 

married in the church will take place on the weekend of November 5 & 6 

in Mater Dei Hall. To register, please call the Parish Office. 

    

WANTED:  VOLUNTEERS  FOR  LECTOR  TRAINING 

  We will soon offer an evening training session for new lectors. If you feel 

called to this ministry of proclaiming the Sunday readins at Mass, please 

call the Parish Office - 738-6432. 

 

 

IRELAND  2012 
   Our Catholic travel company has finalized our itinerary, and the brochure 

is gone to the printers. We should have it in our office within two weeks. 

   

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR CONFIRMANDI 
The following adult members of the parish received the Sacrament of 

Confirmation last Sunday, and we congratulate them: 

 Graciela Diaz Acosta  Efrain Acosta 

 Marisol Rodriguez   Cesar Guzman 

 Ana Abarca   Sonia Abarca 

 Bartolo Ortiz   Jahira Alvarez 

 Jose Ayala   Gabriel Barajas 

 Jessica Cadena   Ramiro Salazar 

 Cinthya Reyes   Deborah Puentes 

 Eric Puentes   Maria Solis 


